
 
 
 
 

         Date: 24.07.2020 
 

 
 

Notification 
 
 

Sub: Announcement of date for COMEDK’s UGET 2020 for Engineering 

courses 
 

Through its notification dtd. COMEDK had postponed the conduct on UGET 

2020 scheduled on 01.08.2020 because of a few States announcing 

lockdown of entire State and in some States a few districts till the end of 

July. 

 
We have taken all the aspects into consideration and discussed these 

aspects in detail with the stakeholders who are involved in conducting the 

examination. 

 

After detailed discussions, it has been decided that the UGET 2020 for 

Engineering Courses will be held on Wednesday the 19th August, 2020 

in two shifts. 1st Shift will be held from 09.00 AM to 12.00 Noon and 

2nd Shift will be held from 02.30 PM to 05.30 PM. 

 
All other terms and conditions set out in the Information Brochure 

published on 13.01.2020 and subsequent notifications shall prevail to the 

extent not contrary to this notification. 

 

The candidates are required to refer to the COMEDK website 

www.comedk.org regularly for all updates. 

 
 

 Sd/- 

 Executive Secretary, COMEDK 

http://www.comedk.org/

